
Fifth Grade Farewell Banquet 2024
Dear Fifth Grade Parents and Guardians,

The Pioneer PcTO cordially invites all fifth grade students, parents, and 

teachers to the 2024 Farewell Dinner and Program to be held in the Pioneer 

School Gymnasium on:   

Thursday, May 30, at 6:00 pm. $10 per fifth grade student, $20 per adult guest

MENU 

* Broasted Chicken   * Mashed Potatoes  * Gravy

* Corn   *   Rolls   *   Butter  *   Fresh Vegetable Tray

* Tossed Salad   *   Fresh Fruit    *   Lemonade

* Cake   *

Due to space limitations, we can only accommodate up to two adult guests. No siblings or 

relatives.  Appropriate dress is requested.

This memorable evening provides an opportunity to congratulate the fifth grade students and 

wish them well as they move on to Parkview Middle School. 

We look forward to seeing you and celebrating this special milestone in your child's life! 

Student's Name:   _______________________________________________ x $10
Teacher:_________________________________

Adults Attending:   ___________ _x $20  Total Amount Enclosed :   $______________

(No siblings or relatives due to space limitations) 

If you wish to donate to help fund other families to attend:  $______________
Unable to Attend:  _____________________________________________________________

Please make checks payable to Pioneer PcTO (or the exact amount of cash) and send in a sealed 

envelope labeled "Fifth Grade Banquet".  Be sure to include your child's name and teacher's name. 

 ******Please return this RSVP by Monday, May 20******




